
July 5, 2016 
 
 

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was called to order at 7:52pm, with the 
following members present: Commission Chairman Barry Levey, Commission Members Ken Lord, and 
Gina Ellis and Town Administrator Rick Bishop 
 
Minutes for June, 2016 were read and approved. 
 
General Fund Report was $80, 288.95 
 
Mr. Levey noted the joint purchase with the Town of Boonsboro for a correlator for leak detection in the 
water system. 
 
Mr. Levey noted the pause in meter replacements so as to not interfere with the quarterly meter reading. 
 
Mr. Levey noted the large water leak at a residence and the problem is being addressed. 
 
Mr. Levey noted that the water losses are still within acceptable tolerances. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:00pm. 
 
Submitted,  
Richard Bishop 
Town Administrator 
 
 
 


